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In Christ-light this week we are learning about the 

baptism and temptation of Jesus.  As we study these 

lessons we see how Jesus fulfilled all of the law for us, 

leading the perfect life we could not, being our perfect 

substitute.  May God help us as we strive to live a life of 

thanks to our perfect Savior! 

We are learning a song called, “His Mercy Is More” – which 

is also the theme of our school year. If you would like to hear how the song goes, you can find it 

on YouTube or check out our school website www.stjohnpeshtigo.org/school and look under the 

“Parent Resources” tab. I put an ad free version of the song there so you can watch it with the 

words and hear how it sounds. We will be singing it in church on Sunday, October 9. Please plan 

to have your child at our 10:00am worship service. Because we are singing our theme song, we 

would like all the children to wear their school theme t-shirts for singing that morning.  

Memory Work calendars for October were sent home on a yellow page today. Please check to 

make sure you received one. If you need an extra copy, you can ask me for one or print one off 

from our school website (Just go to the Parent Resources Tab). 

Memory Work - Some kids are really doing an excellent job learning and saying their memory 

work. Keep up the good work! Some children are having a hard time remembering to learn 

their Bible passage. Please make sure to keep the yellow calendar handy and practice the Bible 

passage often at home. Children are expected to practice their passage at home, know it well, 

and say it to me when they come to school. If you need a new copy, you can download one 

from the school website, or ask me for a new one.  

Field Trip: Our first field trip will be on October 5. This is a combined trip with Mrs. Rohde’s 4K 

class and our K-2 room. We will be going to Badger Park in Peshtigo for some outside fun and an 

early picnic lunch. After we finish lunch we will load our bus and drive to BerryLand in Abrams 

for some outdoor fall fun which will include picking out a pumpkin from the pumpkin patch. If 

you are coming and want to take a pumpkin home, you can purchase one right at the pumpkin 

farm directly. The school will cover the admission fee for the children in our classroom, additional 

children (like a younger sibling) are $7. Children who are younger than 4 years old can’t ride on 

the bus, so if you are planning to come along and wish to bring a younger sibling you will have to 

drive separately so the little ones are able to be in their car seat. Please have your child dressed 

for the weather, and wear their school theme t-shirts on the field trip. 

http://www.stjohnpeshtigo.org/school


 

Look for the note and permission slip, I sent them home last week Thursday. Please be sure to 

fill in the information on the permission slip and return it as soon as possible. Thank you!! 

 

In Kindergarten Reading Our newest Superkid is actually not a kid 

at all!  It is a Super dog named Golly.  Golly loves to sniff things – 

especially stinky garbage!  The kindergarteners received their 

new “G” books last Thursday.   

Our first graders are learning about the sh sound this week. Their 

spelling list will include four Pattern Words with the sh sound and 

six Memory Words that we have been working on since last 

week. This week’s Memory Words are all pronouns. Their next 

spelling test is on Friday, September 30.  

Second Grade is starting Reading Unit 2 this week. An exciting part 

of the week is that we will be reading a novel together as part of 

our reading class. Our first novel is called “Mercy Watson Fights 

Crime.” It is a fun, silly story about a pig that accidently stops a 

robbery. I think the class will enjoy it. The next spelling test is on 

Friday, September 30. During spelling activities we are reviewing 

the “consonant-le” letter pattern and the -ng pattern. Along with 

pattern words we have some memory words to learn. The list is 

coming home today for students to use for practice.  

 

Hot lunch on Friday will be spaghetti. Anyone who would like to have hot lunch should bring $2 

and give it to me in the morning. 

 

Let’s have a fantastic week! 

Mrs. Myslik 
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Grade 2 
Spelling  
 
Pattern 
Words: 
handle 
middle 
ring 
strong 
 
Memory 
Words: 
want 
look 
come 
any 
some 
very 
new 
good 


